Louie Azzolini

From: Marie Adams [adamsm@inac.gc.ca]
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2000 5:27 PM
To: eaol@mveirb.nt.ca

Subject: Cameron Hills EA - Public registry

Hi Louie, thanks for the info from the public registry. It is appreciated that you got this to DIAND as part of our
package in addition to the MVLWB referral letter.

However some documents appear to be incomplete. They are listed below. If thése are on the registry I'd appreciate
a copy. If they have inadvertently not been sent to you by the MVLWB, | feel it would be useful for the MVEIRB to
have these on the public registry for completeness. I'm sure there will be others asking besides me. Here they are:
1. the summary table of consultations. This appears to be missing a section. The govt. consultations are noted only
for DFO, Stanton Health Board and MACA. DIAND is missing as an agency which provided information on terms and
conditions etc. Not sure if others are missing. The table goes on to the Lidlii Koe FN on the next page...

2. Also, the MVLWB Staff report. Page 5 of 5 is missing.

Thanks, appreciate a copy if you have/get these.

marie
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